FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1.Do you currently permit lamppost banners in order to communicate Council messages?
Yes

2. If so, which organisation provides these for you?
Baymedia
3. Are you tied into an exclusive agreement with any supplier and if so, when does it expire?
Yes, it expires in 2024.

4. When the agreement expires are you planning to go out to tender for these services and if not, why not?
There has been no formal consideration of this at the current time, therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
5. What do you currently pay, per banner for the print and installation?
£155

6. Are you looking to open out any scheme to accept commercial advertising in the future?
There has been no formal consideration of this at the current time, therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
7. Would you be interested in using your lampposts to display Covid information messages?
Lamppost wraps are already being used to display Covid-related safety messages
8. Were you aware that Lamppost Banners Ltd, trading as Lamppostbanners.com offers these services and its bracket system is manufactured in-house and is approved by UK lighting engineers?

No, but we have this noted now.

9. Who is the main contact and what are their contact details for queries relating to installing council messages on lamp columns, or who would deal with it if this is something the Council is not currently doing?

Miranda Cannon, Director of Delivery, Communications and Political Governance Miranda.cannon@leicester.gov.uk  

0116 454 0102
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
